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Farmington, New Mexico 87401
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Re: Jicarilla Contract 146 #11
K=Li= 25N=5W

Dear Mr. McCleskey:

The attached packer-leakage test report for the subject well indicates
communication between the producible zones.

You are hereby directed to take immediate action to cause the well to
comply with Rule 112-A Section VI and the order authorizing the dual
completion.,

|f there are any questions please contact us.

Yours very truly,

YA

A. R, Kendrick-
Engineer, District #3

ARK/me
Attach:

cc w/attach: 0il-Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
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August 29, 1975

Mr. Al Kendrick

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410
File: L0S-352-986.510.1

Dear Sir:

Jicarilla Contract 146 No. 11

Amoco Production Company

In response to your letter dated August 8, 1975, Amoco Production Company
is currently pursuing what we consider as the best possible solution to

the packer leak in the above mentioned well.

We have asked our Denver

Division Office to file an application for downhole commingling of the
Gonzales Mesaverde and Basin Dakota in this well at the earliest possible

hearing date.

We will keep you informed as to our progress.
in this matter.

Yours very truly,
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Thank you for your assistance



